
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
To:             IEHP Direct D-SNP Primary Care Physician (PCPs) 
From:        IEHP – Quality Programs 
Date:          January 24, 2025 
Subject: CORRECTION & REMINDER - 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program 

– Data Submission Deadlines! 
 

 
Please note the following correction regarding the IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program Year: 

 

 
 

Encounter Data Submissions 
All encounter data/claims submission for the 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program year must be submitted 
to IEHP no later than March 31, 2025. 
 
 
Historical Data Form 

All Historical Data Form submissions for the 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program year must have been 
submitted to IEHP no later than January 17, 2025. 

 
Thank you for your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP’s Members. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at 909-890-2054, 
(866) 223-4347 or email IEHP’s Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 

 
As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News 
and Updates > Notices 
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